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2020 January # 4 WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
Up-coming news and events for the week ahead                           

 

Girls 5 aside football: We wish the girls football team all the very best for 

their matches today. The same goes for the boys who will be competing next 

Thursday 6th February.  

 

Library van: The next visit of the library van will be Monday 24th February.  

 

Larne Music Festival: This year Larne Music Festival will take place from 

Wednesday 29th April to Saturday 2nd May. For further information on how to 

apply etc please go to www.larnemusicfestival.com.  

 

Menu: Please note the menu attached with a few slight changes. This begins 

AFTER half term. 

 

Reminder of holidays:  

• Half term – Monday 17th February to Friday 21st February inclusive. 

• Staff Development day – Monday 16th March (no pupils to attend) 

• St. Patrick’s day – Tuesday 17th March (school closed) 

• May Day bank holiday – Friday 8th May 

 

Parent/Teacher interviews: These will take place week beginning Monday 10th 

January. Thank you to all who have returned the interview slip with their 

preferred time. If you haven’t already returned yours, please do so ASAP to 

allow teachers to allocate an agreeable time. Please remember school will finish 

AT 1.00pm on Wednesday, Thursday & Friday of this week. 

 

Upcoming events: 

• Tuesday 11th February – Safer Internet Day (whole school) 

• Thursday 13th – PTA fundraiser – Movies & Munchies (more details to 

follow) 

• Friday 14th February – Fire Safety Talk (P5 only) 
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